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1443 Hurontario Street, Mississauga, ON L5G 3H5
May 28, 2021

Dear Homeowner,

This letter is to inform you that this sub-division has now been assumed by the Township of
Georgian Bay. The township will now be responsible for:

e Maintaining the roads and sidewalks including; snow removal, sanding the roads in the
winter, sweeping the roads in the spring to remove the winter sa nd, pothole repairs,
sidewalk repairs, street light repairs, etc.

e Maintaining and operating the storm sewer system within the road allowance

As well as the District Municipality of Muskoka will now be responsible for:

e Garbage and recycling collection
e Maintaining and operating the water and sanitary sewer system within the road

allowance

Garbage and recycling service will commence on Wednesday, June 2nd 2021. Each resident
must place their materials at the end of their driveway by 7:00am. Each household is permitted
to place two residential bags of garbage (not weighing more than 55Ibs), an organic bin and

unlimited clean sorted recycling every week.

Residents in the Villas on Mulligan Lane and Carnoustie Lane will need to carry their materials

to Links Trail.
Green bins will be delivered the week of June 7t", 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact the Township of Georgian Bay or The District
Municipality of Muskoka directly.

Township of Georgian Bay- Phone: 705-538-2337 or Toll Free 1-800-567-0187

The District Municipality of Muskoka- Phone: 705-645-2100

Thank you.

Sincerely,

The Eden Oak Construction Team



